Lisa Chu, MD, is an assistant professor in the Division of Hematology with an interest in medical education and a clinical focus in classical hematology. The transition period from internal medicine resident to first-year fellow subspecialist can be variable and daunting, as fellows are required to rapidly learn and synthesize knowledge and provide specialized expertise in a new field. Dr. Chu’s PACE project seeks to explore and describe the transition from internal medicine residency to hematology-oncology. The primary research question being: what are fellows’ lived experiences during their first year as a hematology-oncology physician? By better understanding the concerns, challenges, and perspectives of first-year fellows as they take on their new role, this will hopefully inform future interventions to improve the fellowship experience.
